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STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
P.O. BOX 25201

RALEIGH 27611-5201AES 

G. MARTIN DIVISION OF HIGHWAYSGOVERNOR 
November 29, 19B9

) E. HARRINGTON GEORGE E. WELLS, P .E.
SECRETARY STATE HIGHWAY ADMINISTRATOR

MEMORANDUM

TO: Area Traffic Engineers
Assistant Area Traffic Engineers'
Mr. J. F. Rosendahl
Mr. G. C. Faulkner

FROM: N. C. Crowe, Jr., P.E. ~-~~~Assistant State Traffic E6gineer --

Field Operations

SUBJECT; Right-of-Way Crossover Involving Closures on
Limited Access Facilities

Attached for your information is a recommendation made by
Mr. James E. Rhodes, Manager of the Right-of-Way Branch,
concerning Spot Safety Projects and/or Small Urban Projects
which would involve the closure of a crossover on limited
controlled facilities.

Please adhere to the recommendation in this memo to allow
representatives of the Right-of-Way Branch investigate the
original Right-of-Way Instruments to determine any ambiguous
language or any reference to the establisqment of a contract
crossover for the benefit of the landowner.
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cc: Mr. J. M. Lynch, P.E.

Mr. C. C. Sessoms, Jr., P.E.~

An Equal Opportunity / Affirmative Action Employer


